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Louisville Ursulines
Support the New Office
of Catholic Identity and
Ursuline Charism for
Sacred Heart Schools!(

During Catholic Schools Week, Sacred
Heart Schools, which the Louisville
Ursulines sponsor, shared this
statement:

We have financial commitments for the
Office of Catholic Identity and Ursuline
Charism, totaling $1 million. As a
community of Catholic schools rooted in
the teachings of Jesus Christ and the
Ursuline charism, we are called to
educate our students, faculty, and staff
through the work of this Office.

READ MORE!

L to R: Andrea Hoback, Mia Cooper, Jane Cruthirds,
Office of Catholic Identity and Ursuline Charism

In Memoriam
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Sister Maria Goretti Lovett
June 24, 1932—November 25, 2022

Sister Mary Lee Hansen
May 30, 1933—February 1, 2023

Sister Carol Curtis, OSU, front row, kneeling with the SHARE/Roses in December Delegation

Sister Carol Curtis Embarks on Roses in December 2022 Pilgrimage

Ursuline Sisters of Louisville Carol Curtis, OSU, went to El Salvador in early December, 2022,
participating with “The Roses in December” delegation of SHARE with Leadership Conference of
Women Religious (LCWR) to mark the 42nd anniversary of the martyrdom of the four U.S.
churchwomen in El Salvador, including Cleveland Ursuline Sister Dorothy Kazel.

READ MORE!

L to R: Joy Green and Carmen de la Cuba Laurel,

2022 Angeline Award recipients

Joy Green and Carmen de la
Cuba Laurel, both Ursuline

Ginny Schaeffer, director of the Angela Merici Center
at her retirement party.

Angela Merici Center Closes

Effective December 31, 2022, the Angela
Merici Center for Spirituality, a ministry of the
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Associates, receive the 2022
Angeline Award

Every two years, the Ursuline Sisters of
Louisville honor a woman whose life reflects
the Ursuline charism that is inspired by Saint

Angela Merici, the foundress of the Ursulines:

“A contemplative love of God resulting in an
openness and eagerness to serve the needs
of others.”

READ MORE!

Ursuline Sisters of Louisville, started by Sister
Martha Buser in 1997, closed. Ginny
Schaeffer, who has served as director for 21
years, is retiring, and with her retirement, the
Ursuline Sisters have made the decision to
close the center.

READ MORE!
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Sacred Heart Schools President Dr. Karen McNay
reviews the timeline with donors, October 2022

Sacred Heart Schools’ Heritage Room Timeline

After two years of committee work, the Sacred Heart Schools’ Heritage Room timeline was installed
in the Motherhouse in October, 2022. The timeline tells the story of the founding of Sacred Heart
Schools by the Louisville Ursulines in 1858 to the present day. The committee included Sacred
Heart Schools alumna and staff, and Sisters Janet Peterworth, Judy Rice and Martha Jacob.
Committee members also included Archivist Laurel Wilson, who worked on photo selection, copy
and captions; and Director of Communications Kathy Williams, who designed the timeline and

managed production.

MORE PHOTOS
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